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Welcome To Czack Hobbs Law Firm

Impact of Summer 
Festivals and 
Gatherings on 
Personal Injury 
Claims

As you may have seen or heard, starting this summer, we are 
now the Czack Hobbs Law Firm. But we are not only adding 
a name; we will also have some other news coming later this 
year! For over 10 years we have been located in downtown 
Cleveland which has always been somewhat restrictive for 
our clients. The cost to park, the difficulty finding the office 
building, the traffic. But later this year, we are planning on 
making all of those things much easier, so stay tuned! 

The Czack Hobbs Law Firm would like to thank you, our 

clients, friends, and family for your unwavering support of 
our firm and continued referrals and recommendations!

You Have the 
Right to a Safe 
Workplace

Under federal law, every employee has the right to a safe 
workplace. If you believe your workplace is dangerous, you 
can request an inspection from the Occupational Safety and 
Health Administration (OSHA).

When you are injured at work, the Ohio Workers’ 
Compensation System covers medical bills, lost wages, 
disability, and job retraining for employees that are injured 
on the job. If you are hurt at work, it’s important that you 
report your injury to your employer immediately, along 
with seeking medical care. Our office assists injured workers 
with any claims they may have for injuries they sustain at 
work. If those injuries were caused by a third-party (i.e. 
not a coworker or your employer), you would have both a 
workers’ comp claim and a personal injury claim. 

If you are having issues with any of the above, contact us 
immediately for a free consultation.

Summer is a time for getting outside and spending time 
with friends and family after a long, cold winter. However, 
as the number of gatherings increases, so too does the 
likelihood of someone getting hurt. There are a number of 
things that you can do to help reduce and prevent injuries:  

	 •	Be wary of bodies of water, hot tubs, and pools around 
		  little kids and those who do not know how to swim. 
		  If possible, erect barricades to prevent unwanted 
		  access to pools.

	 •	Avoid excessive alcohol use, and do not drive under 
		  the influence.
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Thank You for New
Accident Referrals!

5 Star Customer Rating

September 28, 2024
10 a.m. - 4 p.m.

Cleveland Metropark Zoo
	 •	 Tickets / First come, first serve
	 •	 Limited to clients and their family
	 •	 Catered lunch provided
	 •	 RSVP by August 15, 2024 to 
		  tom@CzackHobbs.com or (216) 696-9216
	 •	 Please list names of 
		  attendees, any allergies, 
		  and if you are a zoo 
		  member or not.

CLIENT APPRECIATION DAY!


